
 
 
Reference: RFI 1802063 

 
 
The information supplied to you is owned by the council unless otherwise stated and may be protected by copyright. You are free to use 
it for your own purposes, including any non-commercial research or for the purposes of news reporting. Any other re-use of a 
commercial nature will require the permission of the Council. Further enquiries in this respect should be directed to Head of Law and 
Governance, North Tyneside Council, Quadrant The Silver Link North, Cobalt Business Park, North Tyneside, NE27 0BY  
 

Date: 16/03/2018 Page 1 of 1  
 

 
Request: 
 
Thank you for publishing your spend data here: https://datamillnorth.org/dataset/council-spend-
over-f250.  
 
However, I notice that you haven't published any spending data since August. 
 
I'd like to make a request under the Freedom of Information Act for all transactions over £500 from 
September to December 2017. Please provide the data in a machine readable format (preferably 
csv). As a minimum, please make sure to include the date, value and recipient of each transaction. 
Please also provide details on the procurement category of each transaction if you have it. 
 
Your team may also be interested in the guidance on producing spending data: 
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/local-government-transparency-code-2015. 
 
Response:  
 
All transactions over £250 from September 2017 to December 2017 are now published on 
the DataMill at https://datamillnorth.org/dataset/council-spend-over-f250 

 
They are available in CSV format and PDF 
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